
Consultation - Land at Whinney Hill & Chesterhill Avenue 

 

Dear local residents, 

 

Further to the recent marketing of the sites located at Chesterhill Avenue and Whinney Hill 

by Rotherham Council for future residential use. Please note that intrusive and non-intrusive 

investigations will now be undertaken on both sites during the months of August and 

September 2019. Please note that these investigations should not impact on you directly and 

will be undertaken during normal working hours. However, if you require any further 

information please do not hesitate to contact Marcus Rudkin, Principal Estates Surveyor from 

Rotherham Council on telephone: 01709 254040 or e-mail: marcus.rudkin@rotherham.gov.uk 

or Sharon Langton, Principal Estates Surveyor from Rotherham Council on telephone: 01709 

254037 or e-mail: Sharon.langton@rotherham.gov.uk 


